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Building Trades: Carpentry
Technical Diploma



How do I become a Carpenter?

Technical Diploma

● Technical Diploma in 
Building Trades

● Technical Skills classes

● General Education 
Classes

Apprenticeship

● Youth Apprenticeship
○ Gain a job in the 

construction 
field

○ Learn while you 
are working 

● Registered 
Apprenticeship
○ Learn while you 

are working 
○ Earn a technical 

diploma in 
Building Trades 

OR



Did you know?

• Women comprise only 9.9 
percent of construction 
workers in the field today, 
although more companies 
are looking to hire women

• There are currently 1712.1 
million tons of steel being 
used in the world today

• Drones are used to get an 
aerial view and get pictures 
and video of on going 
projects

• Adjusted for modern costs, 
the Great Pyramid of Giza 
would cost $1.2 billion to 
build

https://www.bigrentz.com/blog/construction-facts

https://www.bigrentz.com/blog/construction-facts




What will you learn?



Interested in Getting Started Now?

In High School...

• Participate in Youth 
Apprenticeship

• Your school may have 
construction classes

In High School….

• Gateway classes
– Building Construction, Intro
– Building Construction, 

Fundamentals
– Framing Techniques 1



EXPLORE!



Ready, set...build!

Activity 1: Wood Box

• Watch this video from 
Lowe's first and if you have 
the supplies needed, feel 
free to participate in the 
activity

• If you don’t have the 
needed supplies, try 
Activity 2

Activity 2 : Pen/Pencil Holder Box

• Visit Saw Hub

• If you have the supplies, 
for Activity #6, build away!

• Send us a picture of your 
creation! Send to Sam 
ingos@gtc.edu

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LnuNu1cpjC4
https://sawshub.com/woodworking-for-kids-easy-projects/

